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BOARD ACTION

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students
FROM: John B. Moseley, Ed.D., President W/’
DATE: May 11, 2022

SUBJECT: Action item - Board of Curators

During its conference call held on Wednesday, May 11, 2022, the
Lincoin University Board of Curators approved the following:

1. A Services Agreemeni with Enrollment Builders, LLC., to assist with
enrollment management marketing, consulting, and support services.

2. The Second Chance Pell Program Fee Structure. (For additional
information, contact Sandy Koetting. Vice President for Administration
and Finance.}

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will
be held on Thursday, June 9, 2022
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